
 

 

RAMBLER ROAD FORESHORE 
MASTER PLAN  

 

COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT SUMMARY  

On 16 December 2022, the City commenced community engagement for the Ramblers Road 
Foreshore Master Plan. Engagement took place with 4 open house sessions and 3 beach user 
engagement events. Engagement was open until the 10 February 2023 to ensure summer holiday 
residents and beach users views were captured, alongside permanent residents.  We asked the 
community to have their say on how they use the foreshore, values, threats and ideas for the future. 
This feedback will be used to form the Ramblers Road Foreshore Master Plan, along with input from 
adjoining land manager stakeholders.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  NEXT STEPS  

Stage 5: Community engagement is closed for evaluation and analysis. We will be reviewing the 
results and an Engagement Report for the Ramblers Road Foreshore Master Plan will be produced.  
This report will be available on the Have Your Say page in the coming weeks.  
https://yoursay.geelongaustralia.com.au/RRF.  

Stage 6. Development of the Draft Ramblers Road Foreshore Master Plan incorporating community 
and stakeholder feedback.   
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